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Reminders:       

As we transition to warmer weather, 

please ensure that you have sent 

seasonal extra clothing. We want to 

make sure children are dressed 

appropriately for whatever Spring brings 

us! 

 

Home Connection:  

Happy Father’s Day! 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Weekly Themes: 

May 4-8:   Fairy Tales 

May 11-15:    Nursery Rhymes 

May 18-22:    Celebrate Dad     

May 25-29:     Play Ball 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Shapes and Signs 

Dear Parents,  

It’s hard to believe it is June already! We are so 

thankful for the opportunity to guide your child’s learning and 

development.  

This month we are going to explore a lot of fun themes 

such as, Fairy Tales, Nursery Rhymes, Celebrate Dad and 

Play Ball! 

We started our first week with the unit of Fairy Tales.   

The children enjoyed listening to classic fairy tales such as 

Goldilocks and The Three Little Pigs and spins on classics in 

Falling for Rapunzel. 

On the second week, we explore Nursery Rhymes. 

This theme incorporates shapes and colors and a good amount 

of music and movement. 

Coming next, we Celebrate Dad. Our children will get 

to share all the ways their Dads are awesome and bring home 

something special just for them. 

Last up for the month of June is Play Ball. Our class 

will explore different games that use balls. We will integrate 

positional words, shapes and math while having a ball with 

balls! 

 Ms. Maribel has now been joined by Ms. Wah in this 

classroom.  They continue to work on potty training with 

children who are ready, so if there are any special instructions 

or feedback, please let us know! 

Stay Safe! 

 Ms. Maribel and Ms. Wah   

 

 

 


